Mr. T. O. Walton, President, Agricultural & Mechanical College, College Station, Texas.

Dear Mr. Walton:

Your letter of October 31st, received and was passed along to Mr. J. M. North, Jr., Editor, Mr. B. N. Honea, General Manager and Mr. Harold Hough, Circulation Manager, of the Star-Telegram and we are all delighted with the fact that you and the A & M delegation were well pleased with the manner in which the publicity for the A & M College was handled by the Fort Worth Star-Telegram.

You have a great institution In which I am sure the entire citizenship of Texas feels justly proud. Keep the good work up.

Sincerely,

AGC.KD